
PROVIDENCE FEDERATION OF MUSICIANS
GENERAL MEETING

November 16, 2004

Meeting called to order by Pres. Cabral at 7:10 p.m.

Members present: Pres. Cabral, Vice President DeAndrade, Sec./Tres. Sagnella,
Board Members: Salzillo & Worsley
A total of 21 members of Local 198-457 were present including officers and board
members. President Cabral stated we did have a quorum present and could conduct
and pass business.
Secretary’s report: Meeting of August 3, 2004 read by Sec. /Tres. Sagnella. Worsley
made a motion to accept Secretary’s report. Seconded by Salzillo and report accepted.
Treasurers Report: Was Tabled
Resolution: Cabral states that the Resolution must be voted on by the membership to be
added to the By-Laws. Worsley moved the question and ballots were taken. The results
of the balloting was 21 Approved and 0 Disapproved. The Resolution Passed.

Discussion: John Worsley is producing a concert at the 1025 Club on November 21,
2004. It is the ”100th Basie Birthday Bash” Tickets are $10.00 which includes
admission and a drink. Featured is Harold Jones.
Arthur Medeiros stated that the city of Pawtucket is hiring / sponsoring bands for less
than the city would pay for co-sponsoring MPF at Slater Park.
Pres. Cabral asks for suggestions. The members suggested that any member who is
using non-members will be summoned in front of the Executive Board. The discussion
ensued.

Motion to adjourn; made by Salzillo seconded by DeAndrade

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m.
Respectfully Submitted,

Bob Sagnella, Sec./ Treas.


